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[bookmark: _GoBack]Seacole  Class
Newsletter: 19th April 2024 
Welcome back to school for the summer term! We hope you all had a wonderful two-week break and are feeling refreshed and ready to learn.  
[image: My World, Your World]Our topic this half term is "Globetrotters". The children will be learning the names of different countries and how to sing and say hello in the many languages. They will also taste different kinds of food and dress in traditional costumes and listen to music from all over the world.                                                                                                                              We are so lucky to be part of such a wonderful and diverse school, where children, their families, and teachers have come from many different countries. If you would like to come and speak to the children about your experiences and memories or holidays in another country, please let a member of staff know. We would love to hear from you!  
[image: Clock 9:00 | ClipArt ETC]Attendance & Being on time 
It is SO important that your child is in school every day and on time. Classroom doors open at 9:00 am. 
Independence 
[image: Coat pegs and storage | Classroom coat & welly storage | Community  Playthings]Please continue to support your child to develop their independence. We love to see them hanging up their own coats and bags, checking their home trays and collecting their coats at the end of the day. Thank you for your patience! 
[image: Wellington boot - Wikipedia]Forest School   
Forest School – Fridays – Children need their wellies and weather-appropriate coat for their adventures outside.  
Reading 
A reminder that we change our library books on Fridays.                                                                            We are delighted to continue our ‘Stay and Read’ and Question of the Week sessions every Thursday morning, please join us if you can to enjoy sharing a story with your child. 
 
Thank you,  
Nursery Team 
  

image2.gif




image3.jpeg




image4.jpeg




image1.jpeg
* my world,
yourworld

= *
~ *




image5.png
sve,

RS *“nrich
Wearea ¥ &

Problem-solving

Enriching maths





image6.png




image7.emf



Victoria Primary School is a member of Nova Education Trust  |  Registered in England and Wales (No. 7635510)  |  Chief Executive Officer  Ashfaq Rahman BSc (Hons), PGDip, PGCE, NPQH, NLE



Registered Office  C09 – C11, The Sir Colin Campbell Building, University of Nottingham Innovation Park, Triumph Road, Nottingham NG7 2TU, England



 � Victoria Primary School 
Ainsworth Drive 
The Meadows 
Nottingham 
NG2 1FX



Head Teacher 
Anna Froggatt  BA, QTS, NPQH



Executive Head Teacher 
Celia Smith  BEd (Hons)



  +44 (0) 1158 077750



  www.victoriaprimaryschool.org.uk



  office@victoriaprimaryschool.org.uk



  @VictoriaAcad



  victoriaprimaryschool












 


Seacole 


 


Class


 


Newsletter: 19


th


 


April 2024


 


 


Welcome back to school for the summer term! We hope you all had a wonderful two


-


week break 


and are feeling refreshed and ready to learn.


 


 


 


Our topic this half term is "Globetrotters". The children will


 


be


 


learning the names of 


different


 


countries and how to


 


sing and 


say hello in the many languages. They will also 


taste different kinds of


 


food


 


and dress in traditional costumes


 


and listen to mu


sic from all 


over the world


. 


                                                                                                        


                    


 


We are so lucky to be part of such a wonderful and diverse school, where children, their families, 


and


 


teachers have come from many different countries. If you would like to come and speak to 


the children about your experiences and memories 


or holidays i


n another country, please let a 


member of staff know. We would love to hear from you!


 


 


 


Attendance & 


Being on time


 


 


It is SO important that your child is in school 


every day and on time. 


Classroom doors open 


at 


9:00 


am. 


 


Independence


 


 


Please continue to support your child to develop their independence. We love to see 


them hanging up their own coats and b


ags


, checking their home trays


 


and 


collecting their 


coats at the end of the day.


 


Thank you for your patience! 


 


Forest School


 


 


 


 


Forest School 


–


 


Fridays


 


–


 


Children need their wellies and weather


-


appropriate coat for 


their 


adventures outside


.


 


 


 


Reading


 


 


A 


reminder that we change


 


our library


 


books on Fridays. 


                                                                           


We are delighted to continue our ‘Stay and Read’ 


and Question of the Week 


sessions every 


Thursday


 


morning


, 


please join us


 


if yo


u can


 


to enjoy sharing a story with your child.


 


 


 


 


Thank you,


 


 


 


Nursery


 


Team


 


 


 


 


 


 




  Seacole    Class   Newsletter: 19 th   April 2024     Welcome back to school for the summer term! We hope you all had a wonderful two - week break  and are feeling refreshed and ready to learn.       Our topic this half term is "Globetrotters". The children will   be   learning the names of  different   countries and how to   sing and  say hello in the many languages. They will also  taste different kinds of   food   and dress in traditional costumes   and listen to mu sic from all  over the world .                                                                                                                                  We are so lucky to be part of such a wonderful and diverse school, where children, their families,  and   teachers have come from many different countries. If you would like to come and speak to  the children about your experiences and memories  or holidays i n another country, please let a  member of staff know. We would love to hear from you!       Attendance &  Being on time     It is SO important that your child is in school  every day and on time.  Classroom doors open  at  9:00  am.    Independence     Please continue to support your child to develop their independence. We love to see  them hanging up their own coats and b ags , checking their home trays   and  collecting their  coats at the end of the day.   Thank you for your patience!    Forest School         Forest School  –   Fridays   –   Children need their wellies and weather - appropriate coat for  their  adventures outside .       Reading     A  reminder that we change   our library   books on Fridays.                                                                              We are delighted to continue our ‘Stay and Read’  and Question of the Week  sessions every  Thursday   morning ,  please join us   if yo u can   to enjoy sharing a story with your child.         Thank you,       Nursery   Team            

